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NGE Achieves 100% Participation in the 
Investing in Justice Campaign
For the fourth consecutive year, 100% of our firm’s 
attorneys made personal contributions to The Chicago 
Bar Foundation’s Investing in Justice Campaign. We are 
proud that every NGE attorney came together to support 
the pro bono and legal aid needs of our community’s 
most vulnerable members.

Click here to learn more about our Corporate Social 
Responsibility efforts.

https://www.nge.com/Our-Story/Corporate-Social-Responsibility

